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The Horace May FALL FESTIVAL was a HUGE success last week!  Congratulations to our 4 
bicycle winners.  A BIG thank you to all the people who made this possible!  From staff and 
parents stepping up to run the games, to all the families that donated items to the cake 
walk – you are appreciated!  And a big pat on the back to our long-running Fall Festival 
Coordinator – Mrs. Angie Rogers-Elstad.   
 
Mark your calendar for our Club’s Choice Fundraiser product pick up date, 
which is Tuesday, November 12 from 2:00 – 6:00 p.m.  We had great 
support from our families in both sales and direct donations – thank you 
so much!! 
 
Picture RETAKE day is scheduled for Tuesday, November 5, first thing in the morning.  If 
there are siblings in need of pictures, they may come to the Horace May Library beginning 
at 7:35 until student retakes start at 8:00.  Everything should be wrapped up by 9:00 or 
so!  If you need retakes, please remember to bring the original picture packet back with 
you.  If your child missed picture day, this is the opportunity for them to get their picture 
taken.  
 
Fall Conferences will take place next week. Conferences are after school on Tuesday 
November 5, Wednesday November 6 and all day on Thursday November 7.  There will be 
NO SCHOOL on Thursday the 7 or Friday the 8th.   
 
Lost and Found will be on display tables at conference time.  Please check it out when you 
are here or encourage your child to take a look if they are missing something.  We could 
start a children’s clothing store with all the items collected.  J 
 
The Book Fair is coming!  Monday November 11 through Friday, November 15.  Your child 
should have brought home a Scholastic flyer sent home from our Library.   
If you would like to volunteer for this or any other part of the fair, please call: 

Jen Hazelton, Parent Volunteer Coordinator (218) 308-4413 
Julia Simons & Tess Joy, HM Library Staff (218) 333-3240  

Or use the sign up genius at:   
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0448ABAD2AAAF49-horace1 
 
Daylight Savings time is this weekend!  Turn the clocks BACK 1 hour!   



Looking ahead in November, there will be NO SCHOOL on Thursday and Friday, November 
28 and 29 due to the Thanksgiving holiday.   
 
We are helping to STUFF-A-TRUCK!  You can have your child help out by bringing in any 
non-perishable food item, or personal hygiene item to school.  Each class will have a box in 
their room or right outside their door for collection!  On Thursday, November 21 the semi 
truck will come for us to load up!   
 
We are going to be ordering SPIRIT WEAR!!  Watch for a color flyer to come home next 
week with all the details.  You will also be able to find this form or the link for it on our 
Horace May Web page.  Orders are due NOVEMBER 15.  Items ordered WILL be here 
before the Holidays if you are looking for gifts.  GO HUSKIES!! 
 
Please be sure your child is dressed for the chilly weather!  We go outside for recess both 
in the morning and at lunch time if the temperature is 0 degrees or warmer.   
 
Just a reminder – school start time is 7:55 a.m.  Dismissal is at 2:40. 
 
Have a great weekend! 


